
(Office of tjje ^resiibent 

PRESIDENTIAL COMPLAINT 

ilalacanans, iilantla

11 August 2022

Dir. LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO IV
Regional Executive Director 
Regional Office IV-B (MIMAROPA)
Department of Environment and Natural Resources 
DENR by the Bay Building 
1515 Roxas Boulevard, Ermita 
City of Manila

Madam:

Respectfully forwarding the attached follow-up letter dated 03 August 2022, with 
enclosure/s, addressed to your goodself, copy furnished the Center, for appropriate action, 
consistent with existing laws, rules and regulations on the matter, from Mr. ARDON A. 
LIBARRA of Sitio Toto, New Busuanga, Busuanga, Palawan, seeking intercession relative 
to issues and concerns which, as stated therein, may be best coordinated/addressed by 
that Office.

A reply direct to the party/ies concerned, copy furnished the Center, 
citing Code No. PCC-MLS-03-26-2021-130. will be highly appreciated. 
Expeditious action is requested in accordance with the provisions of 
Republic Act No. 11032, otherwise known as the Ease of Doing Business and 
Efficient Government Service Delivery Act of 2018 as implemented and enforced by the 
Anti-Red Tape Authority. Please be reminded that failure to timely respond to the 
public's concern shall be a ground for administrative sanctions under existing laws and 
regulations.

Our cordial regards.

Very truly yours.

JAIME

End.: a/s
cc.: party/ies concerned 
PCC-NEM-08-11-2022-014

MABILIN
rector IVy

7/nem

Note: all enclosure/s forwarded
IMPORTANT

Information contained in this communication is privileged, confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed and others authorized 
to receive it If you are not the intended recipient, you must not disclose or use the information contained in it. If you have received this communication in error, please 
notify the Presidential Complaint Center immediately and dispose this communication in accordance with the provisions of Republic Act 10173 otherwise 
known as the Data Privacy Act of 2012.

Bahay Ugnayan, Jose P. Laurel Street, Malacanaimg, Manila
Telephone Numbers: 736-8645 (Governance and Local Affairs Division); 

736-8603 (Social Services Division); Fax Number: 736-8621 
Email Address: pcc@malacanang.gov.ph

mailto:pcc@malacanang.gov.ph



























































































































































